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NEWSLETTER, 12TH JULY 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

This week we have been undertaken lots of exciting activities in school. 

Our ATSA representatives from Y6 had a wonderful time in Low Bank Ground over the weekend, they took part in various 

outdoor activities such as; kayaking, running and orienteering along with other schools from Atherton and Tyldesley.  A huge 

thank you to the ATSA organisation and Mr Leyland who organised the trip at St George’s and went along with them for the 

weekend. 

On Monday, every class showcased the Spanish work that they been undertaking, the children did a marvellous job and the 

singing from Little Dragon's was a particular highlight.  It's amazing how quickly young children can pick up another language 

and a real asset for their future. 

The Year 4 children attended the 'Let's Sing' performance on Monday, evening in Wigan and it was a truly magical show. The 

pupils were fantastic and certainly enjoyed the time spent with the other schools.  A special mention to Daniel Allcock who 

delivered a 'tongue twister' solo remarkably well! Thank you to the Y3/4 team for their commitment to the project, Mrs 

Leyland for organising the whole event and the parents for their incredible support. 

On Tuesday, the Y6 children had their Leavers' Treat at The Talbot, they were extremely grown up and had a lovely afternoon 

receiving their awards over a lovely meal. 

Our new Reception classes have visited school this week for their 'Inspire' sessions.  We can't wait for them to start in 

September.  

A selection of Y6 pupils took part in a Crown Green Bowling event at Tyldesley Bowling Cub.  The children demonstrated 

excellent sportsman ship and team work during the event and had a great time.  This was our final ATSA event of the year 

and we would like to thank all the children from Reception to Y6 who have taken part in events, Mr Leyland for organising 

them and the parents for their continued support. 

On Thursday we had our leaving assembly for Mrs Nutter and Mrs Jones who are retiring this year.  It was lovely hearing 

their stories from the time they have spent at St George's and celebrating the memories they have made with us.  I am sure 

you will join me in wishing them a happy and healthy retirement. 

Today we have held our Little Dragon's graduation which is a real treat for all involved.  The children look so smart in their 

red graduation gowns and the parents have some lovely memories and photos to cherish as they continue their academic 

journey into primary school. 
 


